
6. ROAD SAFETY CO-ORDINATING COMMITTEE

The Committee received a report from Susan Cambridge, Road Safety Co-ordinator which provided
an update on the Christchurch Road Safety Strategy and the planned activities within each section of
the strategy.

The Committee received the information and requested that a report on the use of ‘skirts’ around
trucks be brought to the next meeting of the Subcommittee.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


